






We'd like to connect with you!  
Get important updates from our church 
in a timely and convenient way. Flock-

note, the tool we're using, lets you 
choose what information you'd like to  
receive - via email or text message - 

from the various ministries & groups in our church.   To sub-
scribe, visit:  www.flocknote.com/SRW  OR text 

SRWEUCLID to 84576. 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Mass intentions are available year round, 18-months from the 

date of scheduling.  Remember, we can schedule no more than 
3 Masses per year for the same person.  Mass intentions can be 
for the living or the deceased.  The suggested donation is $10. 

If you are looking for a way to increase your prayer 
life, consider signing up for a holy hour. Contact the 

parish office at 216.731.1515 to schedule your holy 
hour. Here is a list of  openings in our Perpetual 

Adoration schedule: 

 Sunday: 2 am, 3 am, 4 am, 
Tuesday: 12 am, 11am, 12 noon,   

 Thursday: 2 am, 3 am, 
Saturday: 9 pm 
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ROSARY PLAYDATE 

Calling moms and kids! 
Join us for Rosary playdates on 
Monday mornings, 10-11:30 at the 
SRW playground. We have a giant 
beanbag Rosary to help keep the 
kids engaged. We will start the 
Rosary at 10:15am.  Afterward, the 
moms can visit while the kids 
play.  Hope to see you there! 

DO YOU KNOW A SENIOR THAT COULD 
USE A FRIEND? 

 
Greater Cleveland Volunteers recently started a new program, 
Chat Pals, to address social isolation among older adults in 
Cuyahoga County. Through the program, they match volun-
teers with older adults (age 55+), based on similar interests and 
experiences, for telephone and video-based (FaceTime/Zoom) 
communication, so that friendships can be formed. The Chat 
Pals program is designed to be a support system, which hopes to 
provide emotional support and companionship to people in our 
community – with the intention to increase our communities 
overall health and well-being. 
Once matched, their trained and background-checked volunteer 
will reach out on a weekly basis to chat and provide meaningful 
conversation. 
Currently, GCV is doing outreach to try to find more older 
adults (aged 55+) who could benefit from having a virtual or 
phone friend. More information about the program is available 
at: https://greaterclevelandvolunteers.org/programs/
chat_pals.php 
For questions, or to sign someone up, please contact, Kirsten 
Riley at kriley@greaterclevelandvolunteers.org or 216-391-
9500 x2124 



The Collection: for August 15th:  $4,525.00 
Faith Direct for August First Half $15,825.00 
 Loan Balance: $698,091.00   
Monthly Loan Payment: $8,362.00 
 

Capital Campaign  
Total of pledges                 $1,966,126.54  

Total received/posted   $1,686,644.34 
Total donors                       561 

 
Please consider a donation to help lower our long-term debt.  
Please call me at the Parish Office at 216.731.1515 or email me at 
fjb@srweuclid.cc.  Thank you very much for your continued 
generosity.          ~Fr. John 

PARISH SENIOR LEADERSHIP TEAM 
 

Fr. John D. Betters, Pastor  
fjb@srweuclid.cc, ext. 228 

 
Fr. Thom Kowatch, Parochial Vicar 

frkowatch@srweuclid.cc, ext. 229 
 

Renee Barber, Pastoral Associate 
rbarber@srweuclid.cc, ext. 262 

 
Michael Cox, Youth & Young Adult Minister 

mcox@srweuclid.cc, ext. 246 
 

Martha Dodd, K-8 Principal  
mdodd@srwschool.cc, ext. 231 

 
Renee Dzuroff, Business Manager 

rdzuroff@srweuclid.cc, ext. 224 
 

Patrick Fink, Director of Facilities & Maintenance 
pfink@srweuclid.cc, ext. 291 

 
Anita Linsky, Office Manager  
alinsky@srweuclid.cc, ext. 221 

 
Kyle Lorek, Director of Music 
klorek@srweuclid.cc, ext. 241 

 
Molly Lorek, Director GAELC  
mlorek@srwschool.cc, ext. 256 

 
Bob Perusek, Liturgy Director 

bperusek@srweuclid.cc, ext. 290 
 

Nathan Raddell, Director of Communications 
nraddell@srweuclid.cc, ext. 280 

 
Anney Roach,  DRE 

aroach@srweuclid.cc, ext. 248 
 
 
 

Parish Office Hours:   
Monday—Friday: 8:00 am– 4:00 pm 

Closed Saturday & Sunday 
367 E. 260th Street   Euclid, OH  44132 

      216.731.1515        216.731.0300 (Fax) 
info@srweuclid.cc    www.srweuclid.cc 

PRAYERS NEEDED 
Please pray for… Brody Blazetic, Kenneth Brickman, Ken 

Brickman, Tom Brickman, Camelle Brown, Barbara Deister, 
Marianne Ellul, Jean Feiten, Tom Golden, Ann Grossman, 

Helen Herman, Jeanette Hocevar, Tony Hocevar, Geraldine 
Hoffert, Patricia Johnston, Kristina Kirk, Brian LeQuyea, Karen 

Long, Dolly Luskin, Betty Mailander, Alice Martincic, Ann 
Monreal, Darlene Novotney, Ryan Parker, Paul Pavicic, 

Kathleen Pfahl, Carl Phillips, Ashley Phillis, Liza Raddell, 
Margaret Reilly, Lydia Rydzinski, Laddie Stupica, Judy Sullivan, 
Roberta Szmania, Glenn Terrell, Rosemarie Terrell, Jean Toth, 
Evelyn Troha, Laverne Varga, Stansa Zitnik, Esther Zobec, and 

all those who are ill in body, mind, or spirit. 

We thank, pray, and ask for God’s blessings for those in the 
military and safety forces serving our community and country.   

 
We offer our deepest sympathy to the family of all families who 
have lost a loved one. May they know the peace and comfort of 

God’s love, and find strength in the support of our parish 
community. 
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